
 
 

Message from the Ward 1 City Councillor  
 

It is my pleasure to extend greetings and a warm welcome to everyone 
attending today’s conference hosted by the Ontario Association of Parents 
in Catholic Education (OAPCE), to celebrate its 85th anniversary.  
 
This year’s theme is “A Celebration of Change, Commitment, and Catholic 
Education” and it provides the space to allow parents’ voices to be heard, 
connect our communities, and continue advocacy efforts emphasizing the 
importance of religious education.  
 
This event not only highlights the remarkable accomplishments of the 
Catholic education curriculum across Ontario, but it will also gather 
hundreds of parents, educators and students.  
 
Thank you to the OAPCE for reinforcing faith in our children’s lives, your 
continued community service to the local Catholic school community, and 
promotion of Catholic teachings since 1939.  
 
Please accept my best wishes for a successful event. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 

Vincent Crisanti 

City Councillor 

Etobicoke North, Ward 1 


